

From: James Trapp
To: Brian Holian
Date: Wed, Oct 4, 2000 1:58 PM
Subject: IP2 Risk Assessment

I put in a conclusion that Yellow should be acceptable and we should waste resources with a extended review. We might see if it sells while we're in HQ tomorrow! Jim

CC: Thomas Shedlosky

12 4/35